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General Comment
This is a potentially extremely unsafe proposal, as it will spread the VLL radioactive waste throughout 
numerous poorly regulated surface burial sites. If there are any problems with the process, it will be extremely 
difficult and expensive to track down the resulting "hot spots". 

Worse, it is criminally negligent to attempt to put this rule through during the current coronavirus emergency 
when the experts, including state governments and universities, who would normally provide comments are 
distracted, possibly confined to their homes, and unable to provide substantive comments to improve the 
proposed rule. Withdraw this rule for now and restart your regulatory process after the emergency is over. 
Anything else would be criminally negligent.

Page 1 of 1

04/01/2020https://www.fdms.gov/fdms/getcontent?objectId=090000648447f488&format=xml&showorig=false

SUNSI Review Complete 
Template = ADM-013 
E-RIDS=ADM-03 
ADD: Marlayna Doell

COMMENT (47)
PUBLICATION DATE: 
3/6/2020
CITATION 85 FR 13076




